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Headteacher’s notes…  
It’s certainly been a hot week and I must say that the children have coped with it very well.  Staff have 
made sure that there have been plenty of opportunities for the children to drink and thank you for 
helping by sending in hats and suncream. It is good that our Sports Day has been able to go ahead and 
congratulations to all the children for participating so well. We have had a number of sporting events 
once again and details of these are in the Newsletter. 
 
Well done to 1 Willow for a fantastic Assembly this week – it was great to hear all about their learning this year. Year 4 are 
also to be congratulated as there were many positive comments about their behaviour during recent visits. 
 
Please don’t forget the PTA Summer Fair on Saturday 7th July. There are many people working very hard to make it a success 
so please do come along to support and volunteer.  
 
Parent Survey 
We are always interested to hear your views about the school and would be grateful if you could complete our online 
questionnaire by Monday 9th July. Governors will then be able to analyse the responses at their meeting before the end of 
term. The survey can be found at https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/TC66KBF and there is also a link from the Home page of 
the school website. 
 
Year 5 Production 
We are looking forward to the Year 5 Production of ‘Pirates of the Currybean’ next Wednesday. Additional tickets for the 
morning performance are now available and bookings can be made from 7.00pm tonight, Friday 29th June. Places will initially 
be limited to 2 per family and bookings can be made using the website www.bramptonvillage.parentseveningsystem.co.uk . If 
you experience difficulties or do not have access to a computer please contact the school office.  
 
Vacancies 
We are still recruiting Midday Supervisors to work for 5 days a week. If you are interested, please contact the School Office 
and return any completed application forms as soon as possible. 
 
Y6 Football Dickenson Cup Quarter Finals. 
In a thrilling quarter final Brampton exerted great pressure and ran out 10-0 winners. A great result and 
well done to the 9 players who represented Brampton. Thank you to all the parents for their support.   
 
Choir/Orchestra 
Last choir of this term will be Thursday 12th July 
Last orchestra will be Friday 13th July  
 
E safety 
The latest guide to support parents is being sent home 
today. This time it is all about Minecraft.  
 
Year 6 
A reminder that information for those children going to Hinchingbrooke in September is available from the Year 6 page of the 
school website. Click on ‘Class Pages/Year 6’ or click on the link below where the ‘Get Ahead’ booklet is available to download 
http://www.brampton.cambs.sch.uk/website/year_6_1/224694. 
 
This year our Year 6 Leaver’s Evening is being held on Wednesday 18th July, and is expected to start at 6.00pm. This is a 
celebration for all our Year 6 children and all their parents are invited to attend. 
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‘Swap Over Morning’ 
On Thursday we have our ‘Swap Over’ morning when the children will visit their new classes. We expect all our new staff to 
be in school that morning so that the children can meet them.  
At the end of the day there will then be a chance for the children and parents to meet their new teacher for next year 
informally in their new classroom. This session will run from 3.30 – 4.00pm - please do come along and introduce yourselves. 
We will re-arrange this session for those children in Mr Whitehouse’s class as he is with the football team at a match. Parents 
will be informed next week. 
 
Year 1 Violin Recital 
Parents of Y1 violin players are invited to a Y1 violin recital on Friday 6th July at 2.30pm in the music room.  We hope you are 
able to come along and join us. 
 
Young Voices concert for Y5 and Y6 choir members:  Thursday 24th January Genting Arena, Birmingham 
We have booked Young Voices for the choir again next year and places will be offered to Y5 and Y6 in September.  New choir 
members are welcome in September but priority for spaces will be given to existing choir members.    Tickets to come and 
watch this event will be available to purchase from the beginning of September, the deadline for orders will be the end of 
September.  The price of tickets is to be confirmed but they are usually about £20. 
 
PTA NEWS 
TEDDY/TOY TOMBOLA - We are having a teddy/toy tombola at the fete so if you would like to donate some toys or have spare 
teddies laying around bring them into school marked PTA. Thank you. If you would like to be involved with helping at the fete 
please contact the PTA. Bramptonpta@outlook.com  
DISCO- We are having our summer disco this year on the 12th July. This year we have split the disco into 3 sessions for 
different year groups.  
These are: Brambles and Reception - 5.00-5.50pm 

Yr 1,2,3 - 6.00-6.50pm 
Yr 4,5,6 - 7-7.50pm 

PTA VACANCIES- For the next term we have the following vacancies within the PTA team: Chair and Secretary. If you would 
like to know more or interested in applying then details are on the school website. Or you can speak to us directly for more 
information. 
GDPR - Following the introduction of the General Data Protection Regulation within the school, as part of the PTA your email 
is on a mailing list. We are planning to clear this and now ask if you wish to receive information from PTA, such as minutes, 
agendas and notifications of help that is needed for events then please send your email to bramptonpta@outlook.com. 
If you are able to help or have any comments or feedback or would like further information about the PTA please contact 
BramptonPTA@outlook.com 
For those of you that are new to Brampton Village Primary School the PTA raises funds for the school to help with the cost of 
items the school may need. We are always looking for help to run events smoothly and would appreciate any time that you 
can give even if it is only for half an hour. 
PTA Team 
 
What’s On Next Week: 
Monday 2nd July    Y5 Dress Rehearsal 
     Art Club 

Terry Mason’s Football Club – Last session this term 
Tuesday 3rd July    Amy’s Acro 
Wednesday 4th July   Y5 Performance 10.00am 
     French Club 
     Reception Maple - New Parent Meeting 

Yr 5 Tag Rugby 
Y5 Performance 6.00pm 

Thursday 5th July    Choir      
Drama Club 
Change for Life Club 
Meet the Teacher 3.30pm 
Football v Bushmead (away) 

Friday 6th July    Non Uniform Day 
     Reception Beech - New Parent Meeting 
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